From:

Sent: 30 January 2021 15:40

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: planning applications 2021/0025/P and 2021/0022/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Hello,

T have objected since the start to Essential Living's always monstrously hideous, grotesquely huge, and
totally unsuitable project for this quiet residential area.

Tt became steadily worse and less safe with each proposed change to the plans.

The new proposal, with NO social housing, and tawdry cheap cladding, is the worst so far.
It has all the previous faults, plus the above.

No self respecting Labour Council - nor one of any political stripe given its disadvantages for us residents, -
could possibly approve it in good conscience, and if you do, your voters and residents will never, ever
forgive you.

Yours

Jane Johnson
27 Adamson Rd
NW3 3HT



